
      
   

   
  

 

      

     

                              

414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC 28739-4261 
John M. Bryant, Superintendent 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED 

May 4, 2022 

Please take notice that the Henderson County Board of Public Education will 
convene a special called meeting on Wednesday, May 4, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. 
in the conference room 1A located at 414 4th Ave. West, Hendersonville, 
North Carolina. 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss confidential personnel information, 
consider the qualifications and conditions of employment of a prospective 
public officer or employee, and to discuss matters covered by the attorney 
client privilege. After calling the meeting to order, the Board will 
immediately go into closed session. No action will be taken in open session. 
Therefore, the meeting will not be streamed. 

John M. Bryant, Ed. D., Superintendent 

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.” 


